
    

Sunday 29th July 2018 

We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are available 

at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 
 

Today’s service 10:30am Preacher                       Rev. Phill Borkett 

The Steward on duty today is Jenny Jones 

 

Sunday 5th August 10:30am Rev. Sally Coleman (Holy Communion; United Service) 

Sunday 12th August          10:45am    Mrs. Sue Stanworth Joint Service at Walkley Ebenezer  

                                           6:00pm    Prayer Service 

Sunday 19th August         10:30pm     Rev. Judith Jessop 

THIS WEEK…  

 Service at Mary Tozer House 

The next service at Mary Tozer will be this Thursday 2nd August from 7:00pm to 8:00pm. All are 
welcome to come and join us. 

 

 Sunday Morning Services 5th and 12th August 

Dear Friends, 

With a lot of pressure on the Preaching Plan I am asking that we might respond creatively in August by 
sharing a couple of services with Walkley Ebenezer. On the 5th August they will join us for a 
communion service, and I am asking that on the 12th August, instead of Sue Stanworth preaching at 
Wesley Hall leaving Walkley without a preacher, that we agree to join them at Walkley at 10:45am. 

In short: 

 Joint Service at Wesley Hall on 5th August- Preacher Rev Sally Coleman 

 Joint Service at Walkley Ebenezer on 12th August- Preacher Sue Stanworth. 

Many thanks, Sally (Rev. Sally Coleman) 

 

 An invitation from Sally 

Dear Friends, a quick invitation to join me if you would like to on Saturday 4th August from 4:30pm 
onwards to an open house/ summer get together, making it child friendly probably starting at 4:30pm, 
bring a salad or a desert, I am happy to do the rest. Come and go as you will. I will look forward to 
seeing you. Sally (Rev. Sally Coleman) 

 

 



 

 

The editor next week is Steve Wright. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, send an 

e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Steve on ____________ by Wednesday evening. 

COMING SOON… 

 Crookes Holiday Club 

The Holiday Club this summer will take place on 8th-10th August and will be hosted at Wesley Hall. Pre-
booking is required, so please contact Tim on youth@wesleyhall.org.uk if you are interested. 

 Circuit Welcome Service 

The Circuit Welcome Service will be held on Sunday 2nd September at 6:30pm, at Greenhill Methodist 
Church, for Rev. Gail Hunt as minister in pastoral charge of Dore and Totley Rise, Rev. James Morley as 
minister in pastoral charge of Apperknowle, Coal Aston and St Paul's Dronfield, and Co-Superintendent 
Minister, and Rev. Sally Coleman as Co-Superintendent Minister. 

 Learning Hubs 

The Circuit is running a number of learning hubs. The sessions are free and are open to anyone with an 
interest in young people; parents, grandparents, youth workers, volunteers, ministers, B.B. and Guide 
leaders etc. Please book via Jonathan Buckley at jonathan.buckley@sheffield circuit.org.uk. 

 26 September 2018: Risky Relationships, Beth Stout, Golddigger Trust, Salvation Army, Psalter 
Lane, S11 8YN 

 14 November 2018: Exploring Self-Worth, Dr. Claire Rush, Girls’ Brigade, Montgomery Centre, 
S1 2LG 

 13 February 2019: Mental Health Tim Jansen, Pontes Training, Wesley Hall Methodist Church, 
S10 1UD  

 21 May 2019: Online Bullying & Social Media, Jody Wigfull, Founder of ‘Unique’ course 
Hillsborough Trinity, S6 4HE. 

AND FINALLY… 

 Thank you 

I would like to thank everyone for the care and support that I have received following the loss of my 
Mum. I have been overwhelmed with cards, phone calls, thoughts and prayers, concern and visits. It 
has been hugely appreciated and a great comfort. Alison 

 

 Thirsty garden update 

Our community garden needs plenty of water in this dry weather. If you are passing Wesley Hall over 
the summer and have a few minutes spare, please consider giving it a quick water, especially as many 
of our activities stop and so people are not around as often. Two small watering cans live next to the 
outside tap. If you spot that the tomatoes are ripe then do help yourself! Thanks. 

 

 A/V on 26th August 

We currently have a gap in the A/V rota on 26th August when all our usual operators are away. Would 
you like to have a go? If necessary we could scale back that week and just do sound with no song words 
but full training will be provided! Please see Matt if you are interested. 

 Flower Rota 

The flower rota still has lots of spaces. If you could possibly contribute in this way, please add your name 
to the list at the back of church and then give your donation to Sue Mills, Pat Wright or Louise Etherington 
a week or two before your chosen date.  
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